[image: image1.png]












June 2018




Dear Applicant

Thank you for your interest in the post of Head Teacher at Wallsend St Peters Church of England Primary School.
The information pack should help you with the completion of your application. You can also find information about the school on our website www.wallsendstpeters.org.uk. 
As stated in the advert visits will be held on Monday 9th July 2018 and Friday 14th July, please contact Claire Withers (Headteacher at Fordley Primary School) on 0191 200 8030 or email claire.withers@northtyneside.gov.uk.

May I take this opportunity of wishing you every success with your application.
Regards

David Nisbett
Chair of Governors

Wallsend St Peters C of E Primary School
